
The Community Planning Advisory Committee 

meeting originally scheduled for 
Wednesday, February 5, 2025 at 7:00 p.m. 

has been cancelled. 

Celebrate our Present. Embrace our Future. Honour our Past. 

NOTICE 
CANCELLED: 
COMMUNITY PLANNING ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
(CPAC) MEETING 

The CPAC Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, February 5, 2025 at 7:00 p.m. has been cancelled. 
We apologize for any inconvenience. 

  __________________________________ 

Corporate Officer (S. Bouma) 

CONTACT US 250.245.6400 / info@ladysmith.ca 

410 Esplanade MAIL PO Box 220 . Ladysmith . BC . V9G 1A2 

www.ladysmith.ca 

GET CONNECTED 
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